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Chicago, IL – Rob Bernstein co-presented with Kathryn Hartrick of Hartrick

Employment Law, “The Impact of New Marijuana Legislation on Illinois

Employment Law,” for the Illinois Institute for Continuing Legal Education.

The program was presented in a live webcast on Wednesday, September

18, 2019.

Bernstein and Hartrick discussed the key aspects of the new Illinois

marijuana legislation and the important ways that it will impact employers’

employment policies and practices.

About IICLE

ICLE® was created to assume the responsibility for the development and

operation of a full-time program of continuing legal education in Illinois.

Originally, IICLE® also had a role to encourage, counsel, and cooperate with

the Illinois State Bar Association, the Chicago Bar Association, local bar

associations, and the law schools of the State of Illinois in their continuing

legal education programs. IICLE® continues to serve as the premier

provider of continuing legal education in the State of Illinois and its

initiatives have often served as a model for other continuing education

providers across the nation.
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